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We celebrated the King’s Coronation last week in nursery, we had lots of exciting activities and 

the children enjoyed a royal tea party. Did you watch the Coronation at home and celebrate. 

Why not send your pictures in to your child’s keyworker?  

   

 

 

We would like to say a ‘BIG’ thank you to all our families who supported the Pendleside Hospice 

sponsored Bunny Hop. 

You raised a fantastic £1723.45! The Hospice mascot, Penny the Squirrel visited us this week to       

present us with the cheque and met all the children and staff. 



 Weekly Attendance  

   AM 1  - 81%        PM 1 - 74% 

   AM 2 - 78%         PM 2 - 87% 

   AM 3 - 86%         PM 3 - 77% 

   AM 4 - 79%       PM 4 - 86% 

   AM 5 - 92%         PM 5 -  89% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a lot of children’s clothing in the main entrance. If you have recently lost       

anything, please can you check the lost property basket. Any unclaimed clothing will 

be taken to the local charity shop at half term. 

Thanks 

 

Group Photographs 

You should have received your group      

photograph proof and order form this 

week. You can order them online,             

the details are on the  form. If you wish to 

order via school,  please return your order 

envelope & payment by Thursday 18th 

May. 

Thanks 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Please like & follow us:  

www.facebook.com/basnettstreetnursery 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that nursery school will 

close at 3.45pm on Thursday 25th 

May 2023, for the half term holiday. 

We reopen on Monday 5th June at 

8.45pm. 

We hope you have a lovely break. 


